The Sarah Lawrence program:
* is designed for working health professionals and graduate students in
health-related fields
* is a series of intensive on-campus sessions that require minimal time
off from work
* has multiple points of entry--students can start in September, March,
or June
* is also available for CEU credit to students who do not wish to enroll
in the entire certificate program

Details about the program are available on the web site
www.sarahlawrence.edu/PHG.
